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Previously: 
 
1.  Neighbors Yashvant Kulkar and Davis Campbell have met with Yolo County 

representatives about the possibility of including high speed internet wiring in the 
water project. 

 
What’s New: 
 
1.  The Yolo County Board of Supervisors approved the contract with West Yost 

Engineering.  West Yost will prepare an Engineer’s Report based on site specific 
conditions.  This Report will be used as the basis for construction bids. 

2.  Our planning loan application continues to be processed by the State Water 
Resources Control Board. Regina Espinoza, Anna Louzon and county staff are 
compiling additional information that has been requested by the State.  

3. Regina has met with the City of Davis engineer to discuss our Water Service 
Agreement. County attorneys will be working to draft the agreement.  

4. The County is circulating a Request For Interest (RFI) to see if there are companies 
interested in supplying high speed internet wiring to our neighborhood, as part of our 
water project.  

 
Next Steps: 
1.  West Yost Engineering representatives will be contacting each homeowner to 

conduct site visits at each home to determine how a new domestic water supply 
system can be connected to each house.  The new water supply will be separated 
from the existing supply, which will be used for landscaping/irrigation. 

2. The site visits should be completed by January 2017. 


